Sonja Birr

From: thomas collins <devildog1990@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 11:34 AM

To: Sonja Birr

Subject: External: 2704 S 14th St

I, Thomas Collins, would like to be added to the Public Infrastructure Meeting agenda being
held on Wednesday, February 7, 2024. | would like to discuss the resurfacing
request | received from the City for my driveway approach and the fact that | do
will not have the funds for this resurfacing. Also can | have a time on when the
meeting will take place? Thank you.

Thomas Collins

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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RE: Viebahn Street — S. 10" St. to Railroad Tracks Asphalt Resurfacing Project
AskTulr FoR  UARTaucE FROm  ORDENALCE - ADD o Aceeda

Dear Mr. Collins,

The City of Manitowoc and the Manitowoc County Highway Department intend to resurface Viebahn Street

from South 10" St. to the Railroad Tracks in the summer of 2024. The County and the City are in the process

of negotiating a jurisdictional transfer for all of Viebahn Street. The intent is for Viebahn Street to become a

City of Manitowoc street after completion of this project.

While conducting field research for the project, it was discovered that your driveway approach area is currently
5?”’@&{1}3%1.# The Manitowoc Municipal Code Section 7.070(2)(f), requires all driveway approaches (area between

the curb and sidewalk) shall be constructed with concrete.

A new concrete driveway approach shall be constructed by no later than May 17, 2024. Your contractor
will be required to obtain a Sidewalk/Driveway Permit from our office prior to starting construction.

Prior to the County’s resurfacing project, the City of Manitowoc will be hiring a Contractor to replace defective
sections of the concrete curb and gutter. If the work is not completed by the above date, or if you desire to

have the City complete the required work, the City will have the hired Contractor complete the work and
you would be invoiced accordingly.

[f you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (920) 686-6910.

Sincerely,

J/uW 3 W FE.

Greg Minikel, P.E.
Engineering Division Manager

GM/bb

Y:Letters/Viebahn Sidewalk 2407 S. 14th
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